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NOTE TO PRESS R&:RESENTATIVES

COVERING CONFERENCE ON

REGIONAL MEDICAL PROGRAMS
 

You are welcome to attend all sessions

of the Conference including the scheduled

informal discussions. However, because of

the free exchange required in those discussion

groups to achieve their purposes, what will be

said in them must be regarded as background

information only, and therefore not for
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